
WEBINAR ON “MILLENNIAL CHILDREN AND THEIR PARENTS” 

A webinar on “Millennial Children and their Parents” was organised on 18h November, 2021 

for the parents by the IQAC. The parents of the first-year students attended the webinar. Mrs. 

Sharmila Jones, Vice Principal, St.Ann’s College of Nursing, Thoothukudi served as the 

resource person. She gave an impressive talk on millennial children and that millenials are all 

about freedom and individuality. She insisted that millennials seek the support and love from 

others but also believe in the idea of 'self'. The resource person focussed on millennials’ value 

and also shared some tips to understand their child's individuality instead of telling them what 

they should and shouldn't do. She insisted the parents to let their children take the important 

call. Sixty seven parents got benefited from the Webinar.  


